Master Planning Committee of University of Alaska Fairbanks

MEMORANDUM

Date:

November 3, 2011

To:

Brian Rogers, Chancellor

From:

Deb Horner, Co-Chair

Derek Miller, Co-Chair

Re:

MPC Recommendation 2011-17 – Installation of Yurt next to the SRC

The MPC recommends approval for Outdoor Adventures and the Department of Recreation, Adventure, and Wellness to install a 20-foot diameter yurt between the climbing tower and the west end of the SRC with the following conditions:

- OA will provide a one-year review of the yurt to MPC;
- Coordinate with DD&C on the installation of the yurt, including other projects in the vicinity (utilidor);
- This recommendation is specific only to this yurt and its placement; it is not an approval for other yurt installations on campus.

Motion made by Gary Newman, Seconded by Jonathan Shambare.

Motion passed unanimously.

Thank you.

attachment

DEM